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Dean J. Fox -
Director of Information Technology 832-5892

TO: Chairperson Plank and Members of the Finance Committee
Date: December 22, 2013.

Re: ERP Selection Process.

In moving forward with the plans to replace the IBM iSeries with an ERP
(Enterprise Resource Program) system, we have gone through the RFP phase, the
demonstration phase and have selected Tyler Munis as the ERP software package
for this project. Currently we are undergoing the module selection and contract
negotiations and have partnered with Plante Moran who was our original partner
on writing and submitting the RFP. They now will help us negotiate with Tyler
Munis over the next number of weeks along with the assistance of the City
Attorney’s Office on contract language. Once this phase is complete, the contract
will be brought to the Finance Committee for approval. [ will continue to keep you
informed as this project moves along.

If you have any questions regarding this recommendation please contact Dean Fox.




